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6 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent Carer, 
 

Harvest Festival 
 
On Wednesday 25th October, the pupils are going to celebrate a Harvest Festival in school, with a 
special assembly in the afternoon lead by a visitor from Bromsgrove New Starts Re-Use and 
Resettlement Project. This is a charity which provides emergency food parcels for those in need.  
 
As a school, we are hoping to offer our support by collecting items which the charity will distribute on 
our behalf.  
 
If you are able to support this worthy cause, please send into school your donations of non-
perishable food items and toiletries during the next two weeks. These will then be collected by the 
charity on the day of the Harvest Festival.  
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
 

 
 
Melanie Bullivant 
Assistant Headteacher 
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